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To: Court Justice Partners and Bar Association 

From: Pam Foster, Court Executive Officer 

Date: June 24, 2021 

Re: COVID-19 Restriction Rollback 

 
With the rollback of COVID-19 mask and social distancing requirements announced by Governor 
Newsom that went into effect June 15, 2021, the Inyo Superior Court is working to resume pre-COVID-
19 operations.  
 
Therefore, effective August 2, 2021 all regular Inyo Superior Court calendars will resume as in person 
appearances and will no longer meet via Zoom, with the exception of the Traffic Trial and Child Support 
Calendars.  
 
In order to provide for a smooth transition back to in courtroom operations, the calendars will allow in-
person and Zoom appearances through July 30, 2021. Notice will be sent to all parties with hearings 
scheduled after July 30 of this change.  
 
The Inyo Superior Court will continue to follow all mandates as outlined by the State of California. We 
appreciate your cooperation as this situation continues to evolve.  
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